
Yellow Iris Monitoring: Boom Lake 
 

Report By: Aubrey Nycz, AIS Lead Project Assistant, and Rachel Cook, AIS Project Assistant, Oneida 
County Land and Water Conservation Department 

 
Purpose: 
 
The Oneida County AIS team went to Boom Lake in Rhinelander, Wisconsin on June 5th, 2020 to gather 
information about the yellow iris population there. Monitoring started at 12:00pm and finished around 
3:00pm. The weather was sunny, warm and windy, which created waves as we worked on the shores. 
Oneida County staff walked along the shoreline near the public boat landing searching for any yellow iris 
plants. We found approximately ten plants growing along the shoreline, and we dug up as many as we 
could. There were a few plants that we were unable to remove completely, so when this was the case, 
we clipped the flowers on them to prevent the seeds from spreading. All plant parts were put in heavy 
duty garbage bags and disposed of properly. 
 
Location of Boom Lake: 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Yellow Iris location on Boom Lake: 

     Legend: 

          One plant    Three plants   Five plants 

 

          Two plants   Four plants   Six or more plants 

 

 

 


